M&Wﬁf go errace

This is to acknowledge that a brick has been
placed in the Diamond Terrace at the ARRL
Headquarters in Newington, Connecticut
with the following inscription:

IN MEMORY OF OUR
SILENT KEYS
MD FM ASSOC INC.

With the placement of this brick in the Diamond Terrace, the ARRL is pleased to acknowledge your
generosity to the ARRL and commitment to Amateur Radio through the Diamond Club.

K5UR

August 2023
Rick Roderick, KSUR —ARRL President
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